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0900  Mee&ng was called to order by President Houck with a quorum of  members present. 
 
Joe Barzyz led the pledge of allegiance and a moment of silence for first responders. 
 
Pres Houck spoke with Chad from SWFWMD concerning future hog hunt.  It is s&ll in the works with no date 
set. 
 
Club sign is completed. We need to have some post holes dug and Roger Cherry will supply the 4x4s and 2x4s. 
 
Structure repairs are s&ll awai&ng cooler weather. Pres Houck will contact John Mulligan for a status update. 
 
Simon Holden will conduct a financial audit.  Mike Sperato will provide the necessary documents. 
 
Results of member apprecia&on survey: Majority of responding members favored having the apprecia&on day 
on a Saturday. The month and date is s&ll to be determined. It will be readdressed in the new year. 
 
Pete Rundell gave status update for the swap meet.  We s&ll need gate volunteers. He proposed a food truck to 
cater the event. It met with a favorable response. 
 
Field orienta&on checklist is completed. Flight instructors need to get together to standardize a training 
syllabus. 
 
The floor is open for nomina&ons for next years’ officers and board members. 
 
The secretary posi&on STILL needs to be filled. 
 
Joe Barzyz needs a replacement contact to arrange for tables at the Perry, Ga. Swap meet. 
 
An EAA club will visit the BCF field to see what, if anything can be provided to their youth programs. 
 
0935 Joe Barzyz made a mo&on to adjourn the mee&ng. It was seconded by Mike Sperato. 
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